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M9GILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

FACULTY OF MEDICINE 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN November 29th, 

1 9 3 0.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Re : Survey of past decade in Faculty. of Medicine.

I would suggest that 

not more than five members 
Oerte’K BUMpand myseilf. 

names should he substituted, 

agreeable to me.

we have as an Executive Committee 

, namely, Professors Meakins,

in your opinion, any other 

it would, of course, be quite

Bazin,

If,

B
A larger committee consisting 

of all departments might be called
of the heads

together as developments take 

to supply a definite statementplace, but each would be asked

according to some form of instructions 

Trusting this is

which will be issued.

satis factory, 

Faithfully yours,

C^U,(Vttüc»
DEAN. n
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